
Dear parents and carers,        1st April 2022 

Easter Activity Day 

On the last day of term, Friday 8th April, we will be having an Easter activity day where  

children will be decorating hard-boiled eggs. 

Please can you help with this by sending your child with a hard-boiled egg on 

Friday morning?  Please don’t send them in earlier in the week as we want to avoid  

an eggy-smelling school!! 

 

Plans for the Summer Term 

 

Event Details 

After school clubs New range of clubs will start during the first week back.  Please look out for 
invitations. 

RESPECT assemblies 
 

We will be holding R.E.S.P.E.C.T celebration assemblies for each year group 
for pupils who have earned a badge.  
Parents of pupils who have a badge will be invited to attend. 

Story teller Story teller Beth Guiver will be in school.  Please click this link to learn more 
about her https://bethguiverstoryteller.com/about/  

Blue Cross                                                    Blue Cross will be in school to talk about  
                                                   animal welfare. 

Jubilee celebrations 
 

We are planning various activities for the children to take part in to celebrate 
the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

Sports Days Every year group will hold a sports day on the field and parents will be 
invited to attend and maybe take part! 

Year 6  
End of Year 6 Show 

Year 6 will perform a leavers’ show to celebrate their time with us.  Families 
will be invited to watch. 

 

Marvellous Me 

Please sign up to Marvellous Me, we love sharing marvellous news about your children with 

you.  Other family members can also sign up, using the same code, to share in the 

celebrations!  Keep sending the High 5s. 

 

Homework 
Please support your child with our homework expectations. with their reading and maths skills: 

Year Frequency Reading Maths 

Reception 
& Year 1 

5 times per week for 10 
minutes reading and maths.   

Parents, please log the 
pages read on GoRead.   

Ten Town/Numbots 

Year 2 & 3 5 times per week for 15 
minutes reading and maths. 

Parents, please log the 
pages read on GoRead.   

Numbots and Times Tables 
Rock Stars 

Year 4 5 times per week for 20 
minutes reading and maths.   

The children can log the 
pages read on GoRead.   

Numbots and Times Tables 
Rock Stars 

Year 5 & 6 5 times per week for 30 
minutes reading and maths.   

The children can log the 
pages read on GoRead.   

Numbots and Times Tables 
Rock Stars 
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